HARTSDALE FIRE DISTRICT
PUBLIC HEARINGS
Hartsdale Fire District Proposed Budget 2021

Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020

Location: Due to the current health crisis, the hearing will be held
online in accordance with Executive Order 202.1. Please
visit the Hartsdale Fire District website at
www.hartsdalefire.org to register for the hearing and get
information on accessing the meeting.

Time: 8:00 P.M.

Purpose: To allow any person to be heard in favor of or against
the proposed budget as it is submitted, or for or against
any items contained in the budget.

The proposed budget is available on the Hartsdale Fire
District website, or in the office of the Town Clerk of the
Town of Greenburgh. You may also request a copy by
emailing sspagnoli@hartsdalefire.org

Questions: If possible, please submit questions concerning the
budget in advance to sspagnoli@hartsdalefire.org
If you have any other questions, please contact Sharon
Spagnoli, Treasurer and Secretary of the
Hartsdale Fire District at (914) 949-2325,



